
Nanpean Community Primary School 

PARENTS FORUM 

Focus: 
1) House points 
2) Parent Parking update 
3) TBN Building Development 
4) Mid-term reports for parents 

evening 

Attendance: 
Ms Marsden (Headteacher) 
+ 1 parent 

Date: 

3/2/16 9:00am 

  

Notes of meeting Action 

1) House points 

A parent asked what the purpose of the house point jars was in the 
entrance area. 
CM explained the large jars are the yearly accumulation of house points, 
and the small jars are used by the house point monitors to gather and 
count the house points each Friday.  
 

 

2) Parent Parking 

Ms Marsden explained that the use of Imerys’ land on the Drinnick site 
opposite the school for parent parking is still an option. We are currently 
awaiting a new School Travel Plan to be carried out by Cornwall Council 
before we can proceed with this. If we were able to use the Drinnick site, 
it would provide parking for 50-60 cars. 
 
On days when there are clubs, pick up time is far less busy. A parent 
suggested staggering pick up times to ease the flow of traffic when there 
are not any clubs. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CM discuss 
staggered pick up 
times with 
governors. 

3) Targeted Basic Need (TBN) Building Development 

Ms Marsden gave an overview of the plan for the Completion Party on 
Friday 12th February. The school council, head boy and head girl are very 
excited to be giving tours of the school. 

 
 
 
 

4) Mid-term reports for parents evening  
 
Ms Marsden shared the format for mid-term reports, which the parent 
said was a useful report to be able to guide the discussion and take 
home. 

 

 
Next parents forum: Wednesday 2nd March 9:00am 

 

 


